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This bill analysis was prepared by the nonpartisan legislative staff for the use of legislators in their deliberations and does not constitute an official statement of legislative intent. 
 

SUMMARY:  Senate Bill 698 would direct the Office of Information Technology Services (OITS) to 

study State agency use of utility-based computing. 

BILL ANALYSIS:   

Senate Bill 698 would direct OITS to study the use of and cost savings associated with the adoption of 

utility-based cloud computing services by State agencies.  For purposes of this study, "utility-based 

computing" means the process of providing computing service through an on-demand, pay-per-use 

billing method, metering the offered services. 

The State Chief Information Officer shall report to the Joint Legislative Oversight Committee on 

Information Technology on the results of the study by October 1, 2015. 

EFFECTIVE DATE:  This act is effective when it becomes law. 

 

This Bill Analysis 

reflects the contents 
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